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Another eventful year has come to an end. The festive mood started with Christmas and now the New Year has arrived. This is a
good occasion to look back and to define the new aims for the year coming up. Let's do our best to succeed in life. As Swami
Vivekananda said, “Take up one idea. Make that one idea your life — think of it, dream of it, live on that idea. Let the brain,
muscles, nerves, every part of your body, be full of that idea, and just leave every other idea alone. This is the way to success.”
So be focused and never give up hope. Let’s work hand in hand to overcome all the shortcomings and fly the flag of our Institute
to a new height. And on this occasion | wish all of our students, faculty and staff members of BPPIMT family a very happy and
prosperous new year.
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